
Chairman and members of the House Rules committee, 
I do not support SB-941. Why is this bill being addressed in the Rules Committee and not in 
Judiciary? This is the kind of political maneuvering that is plainly despicable to people that 
watch and are familiar with the underhanded methods used by our legislature. The speaker of the 
house should be ashamed that she supports these tactic’s. 
Why try to make criminals out of law abiding citizens? No criminal is going to subject their 
selves to a background check. 
Michael Wojcik 
POB 803 
Aurora Or 
97002 
 


